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Grace and peace be multiplied to
you in the knowledge of God and of
Jesus our Lord, as His divine power
has given to us all things that
pertain to life and godliness,
through the knowledge of Him who
called us by glory and virtue, by
which have been given to us
exceedingly great and precious
promises, that through these you
may be partakers of the divine
nature.. 

2 Peter 1:2-4
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PROGRAM UPDATES
2023

We finished the year around Nairobi with lots of activity!
Boys and Girls mentor-ship outing, Young Adults
completion, Christmas Mtaani, BTS Week, Volunteer
Christmas Celebration, Staff Christmas and so many other
small things to wrap up the year. 



CHRISTMAS MTAANI
At Karama Academy

The last Christmas Mtaani was held at Karama Academy
and attracted so many kids.



In Kadongo the year was wrapped up with a gift for 70
families in the village. A bag full of ingredients for a
Christmas meal and a bar of soap. We want to say
thank you to Cornerstone Christian Church for
undertaking this gift of love.

The students who come for the Saturday Bible
Study were sent back to school this year with new
books and utensils and some have received support
for school fees as well. For many families in the
village a daily meal is a burden to find, so these
seemingly small gestures actually have a very big
impact! 



THANK YOU!
2024

We are thankful to God for all that was accomplished in
the 2023 year and we acknowledge that it was all Through
Him and By Him and we pray it was also To Him!! We
count it a great privilege to have been able to share His
message through another year. 

OUR PROGRAMS

We also want to acknowledge all of you who were
moved to your knees on our behalf and gave of your
hard earned resources to ensure the ministry
carries on. The thought of hours of work, and
prayers whispered for souls here is a beautiful one.
You all are as much participants in this calling as
those of us who are here on the ground. 

As January opens its second week we look forward to a 2024 year of deepening our personal walks with the Lord and
further opening our hearts and hands to serve those that the Lord brings to us. Thank you for coming along on this

journey!! 


